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.Now's T h e  
T ime,

Now is the time for 
high school students 
to look toward their 
future, and plan their 
vocations. How many of 
the seniors in LCHS 
know what they are go
ing to do after gradu
ation next spring? 
It's still not too 
late to dig in and 
study, in order to
make the most of the 
courses that prepare 
high school graduates 
for college.
The time to do this 

is when you start as a 
freshman. With good 
grades through school, 
it is much easier to 
be eligible for schol
arships which help 
many young people
through college.

There is a large 
variety of vocations 
to enter into if you 
have the background of 
study and learning 
that is necessary,

So keen -this in 
mind, freshmen, before 
you waste the four 
years of high school 
that lie ahead of you.

If You Want  
Donees, Dance
This year-' everyone 

in LCHS should try to 
make the high school 
social affairs a suc
cess,

In the past when a 
dance has been given 
in the gym, only a 
small percentage of 
the students have gone 
and only a few of

those have danced* 
The music has been 
provided and various 
committees have worked 
hard to put on these 
dances. Chaperones 
are not willing to be 
present unless the 
students show a desire 
to take part in these 
dances.

If the dances are 
supported, it is poss
ible that outside 
music could be obtain
ed. A school dance 
gives students an opp
ortunity to get ac
quainted and to learn 
to dance. The enter
tainment is inexpen
sive and can be fun 
for all. . Lets get
together and have some 
good school dances 
this school year!!

Drive A n d  
Be A l i v e
Driving along a

highway, especially at 
night is often con
ducive to drowsiness. 
At the onset of tired
ness in the :eyes,
limbs and muscles, the 
driver should stop 
the car, get- out, and 
Walk around a few 
minutes to stretch. If 
the trip is a long one 
and the road monoton
ous, it is a good idea 
to take along a good, 
hot bottle of coffee 
or tea to take as a 
stimulant. The radio 
won't help if soothing 
music is played, and 
it isn't a good idea 
to have a loud program 
that will drown out 
warning sounds such as 
distant train whist-
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les. Keep at least one 
window partly open for 
ventilation.
Don t Act Like
Pol i t icions
Hey, kids, how about 

a little more coopera
tion in class meetings.. 
When holding elections 
it is often the boys 
against the girls and 
whoever has the major
ity wins--with no con
sideration given to 
the candidate. Also, 
abilities should be 
considered as well as 
popularity. Sometimes 
there is sharp dis
agreement on something 
and, consequently,
nothing gets done. Of
ten its like pulling 
teeth to get some peo
ple to nominate more• 
than one person or to 
second a motion. If 
asked for an idea on 
something, everybody 
clams up and the meet
ing ends in a stale
mate .

Absent People 
Hurt Grades
How many of you have 

noticed the number of 
people on the absent 
list lately?

School has just be
gun and already stu
dents have the idea 
that two or three days 
missed at school won't 
make any difference. 
Emergencies or sick
ness can't be helped 
but ‘let's drop the 
frail excuses and be 
in school more often.

Every year there are 
band instruments that 
(ret broken or music 
sheets lost.

These instruments 
cost hundreds of doll
ars and if you should 
happen to break one 
it may run into a lot 
of money on your part.

So next time you're 
in the band room and 
are fooling with the 
instruments belonging 
to others, think be
fore you touch, unless 
you have a spare hund
red dollar bill lying 
aroun'd.


